
Week Commencing Monday 10 July 

Stars of the Week  

Discovery:    Jacob and Evelyn 

Voyager:      Phoebe and Harry 

Challenger:  Kenzie and Freya 

Endeavour:  Billy and Alfie  

Team Points:  

The points gained last week were as follows: 

Mercury: 31 

Saturn: 28 

Neptune: 10 

Jupiter: 12 

Attendance 

The class with the best attendance over the course of the 
last week was  Discovery with 100% Well done to them! 

Key Dates 

10 —14 July   French Residential Trip 

    Y5 Canterbury Cathedral 

    Y3/4 Canterbury Cathedral 

    Y1/2 Canterbury Cathedral 

Friday 14 July  Year 5 Assembly 

Monday 17 July  Year 6 Transition RAiD Event 

Thursday 20 July  Sports Day 

Friday 21 July   Leavers Assembly 9AM 

Please note that last Wednesday was the last afterschool 
football club session.  The football  academy will be      
returning next year for more coaching sessions.  

 

 

Last week saw the performances from  the children of 

Endeavour class in their end  of year production of   

Alice in Wonderland.  Anyone who attended either of 

the shows put on last Tuesday will have left completely 

in awe at the levels of acting and singing throughout.  

It was great to see children who are usually quiet in 

class suddenly grow in confidence and produce such 

dynamic performances.  Thank you to all of the staff 

involved with putting on an event such as this—it is 

something the children involved will remember for the 

rest of their lives I am sure.  Thanks to all family    

members who came along and also to those who 

bought cakes at the end of the show.  This money is 

vital to the school as we look to continue putting on 

these productions annually. 

The school is somewhat quieter this week with a    

number of children out on educational visits.  Firstly, 

the majority of our year 6 pupils are spending the 

week in France along with their peers from                

Sibertswold.  Whilst there they will be taking part in a 

range of fun outdoor activities.  We will be keeping 

parents updated with their progress on the               

noticeboard near the school gate. 

As you will see in the Key Dates section of this news-

letter, a number of the other classes are this week    

visiting Canterbury Cathedral.  Here they will be given 

a guided “Costume Tour” of the Cathedral before     

taking part in workshop activities.  News and            

photographs from these excellent trips will be           

displayed on the school website. 

Last Friday you should have received your child’s end 

of year report.  If for some reason this has not reached 

you then please contact the school office. 

Also last Friday, almost three quarters of the children 

stayed behind after school for the school disco.  Again, 

this was another event organised by Mrs Silverton as 

we continue to raise funds for the PTA.  Thank you to 

her and the other staff who supported the event. 

The children of Year 5 will put on an assembly this    

Friday to parents.  Following this, we hope parents will 

stay in school and take part in a parents v children 

rounders match out on the school field.  We look      

forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 


